

-Attendance –

Jessica Bertagnolli, Skye Hamilton, Sara Klure, Kari Curtis, Emily McCoy-Leffel, Devon Jeppesen,
Jennifer Fears,

-Approve Minutes from last meeting-

Minutes were approved

-Officer/Membership Update-

No updates

-Follow-up letters for Harvest Fest Donations-

Some thanks-yous still need to go out and ***we plan to do this with the donation request letters for 2019 for those who have not been sent thank yous from fall. Mrs. Korn plans to start working on art projects with the Kindergartners to create note cards to be sent out to thank those who donate for the Spring event.***

-Budget-

We will be settling up on MOSS money and Playground Equipment money with the school this month and will have a better idea of actual balances next meeting.

Any proposed ideas of focus this year? (sound system....) Spring Fundraiser moneys can have a cause like last year. Some ideas were; a sound system, Sports Equipment, School Supplies. We felt school supplies might be put to our school community using Sign-Up Genius. Most were in favor of a sound system focus. Ideas and Bids will be pursued before we commit to this idea. ***Ron Amerell brought 2 speakers and a mixing board to tryout in the gym-Mr. Lopez had a chance to assess the set up as well. Mr. Pratt inquired about speakers in the gym to incorporate with pursuing update of PA system. Outcome/thoughts to be discussed at next meeting.***

-Upcoming Events-

-Movie idea- None yet pursued

-Free Dress Days-We would like to have a free dress day once a month where students can pay \$5 to wear school appropriate free dress day attire. (discussion about casual clothing vs costume)- ***Jessica followed up with Mr. Pratt and he agreed to offering a free dress day fundraiser to be held on 2/1/19.***

-We would like to think of more ways to get ***middle school involvement*** in school functions where they are not necessarily involved, such ***as music functions specifically.***

-Dance idea- Propose May 10th or 11 th for Middle School Dance Party (some concern that this falls on Mothers Day weekend- will need student and parent committees (Skye offered to lead a decorating committee). Found out about middle school social planning in progress for 1/25, which some of the students are pursuing independently with the direction of R. Calhoun. ***Will discuss further at next meeting and consider last weekend in April for date of event.***

-Dine Outs-Tara, Jennifer, and Kari are working on these.

-Spring Music Festival- March 16th-

Food- Friends of our community to do breakfast for dinner. ***We will provide (ask for donations for)***

Fresh fruit, water, cups

We plan on having a live auction for experiences with home room teachers, like last year. Other experience opportunities and items will be raffled/silent auction. Sara Klure is working on sending out donation requests for auction items.

Have one left over voucher for Shakespeare Festival.

(next meeting to be Tuesday February 5th after school in the cafeteria)